
Clyde – have joined ‚The Circus’. They are jugglers, acrobats, ringmasters and                         

magicians! They are learning new skills and having fun under The Big Top.                                                                                   

Lomond – are loving their Egyptian topic. They have made their own                                             

sugar cube pyramids, Pharaoh’s Head-dresses and an activity where they                              

’flooded the Nile’. They can’t wait to find out more about mummification!                                                                                                                   

Nevis  – are focussing on life skills as well as learning about Autumn and Winter                         

festivals. They will be taking more responsibility for personal organsiation, as they                             

move up the school.                                                                                                                                       

Thistle -   have been displaying their knowledge of flags of the world as part of                                  

their new topic. Dylan has been working very hard on Times Tables work and Lewis                         

wrote about a a great character during a creative writing lesson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                         

 

 
 

Please remember to install our school app to your smartphones. This 

is an excellent way of ensuring good communication with families.  

It is very easy to install and to navigate. Download the ScotEd app 

and then choose Sandwood Primary School.  

Also, remember to follow us on Twitter.  

Our website is another good place for sourcing information.                     

 www.sandwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk  
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As always if you require any 

further information please do 

not hesitate  to contact 

myself or Mrs Blair (Principal 

Teacher) on :                                 

0141 892 0813                                     

J Wallis                                       

Depute Headteacher 

Sandwood 

Primary/Sandwood  LCR 

    Halloween                                           

On 30th October, children 

will participate in Class 

based learning regarding 

the history of Hallowe’en, 

All Saint’s Day and 

Hallowe’en safety and 

some fun Hallowe’en 

activities.  This is a non-

uniform day and pupils may 

wear their own clothes (not 

Hallowe’en costumes 

please). 
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